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Mark,

Thank you for the phone call yesterday. I wanted to get back to you with answers to your quest¡ons.

The FAA is not interested in purchasíng more easements for the north-east RPZ land (the area Maverik is interested
in). We would like to purchase this fee-simple only.

This land is necessary for the airport to control whether the airport stays at B-ll or chooses to upgrade to C-ll

Thank you,
Kristin

Kristi n.Brownson@faa.gov
Tuesday, October 06, 2015 L:59 PM
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